
We would like to thank everyone who was involved

with the Vyners careers week, especially the Mayor

of Hillingdon for the inspirational visit. 

We had some employers running several events

including the careers fair, 1 to 1 mock interviews,

and giving students careers advice. HRUC, our local

further education provider, also attended talking

about Apprenticeships and T-Levels to allow

students to explore a wide variety of pathways for

their next steps.

Another thank you to Brunel University for speaking

to our students about the university and how

developing skills is a vital point in whichever

pathway they choose.

Year 11 Careers Week
VYNERS CAREERS BULLETIN 


